
All Saints’ Primary School 
42 Tattysallagh Road, 
Omagh, Co. Tyrone. 

BT78 5BR 
Telephone: (028) 82243233 

Email: abradley561@c2kni.net 
 

 
Monday 23 March 2020 

 

Dear Parent,  

The UK and local government have given clear guidance on self-isolation, household isolation and social 

distancing as the most effective way to slow down the spread of Covid-19. The Executive has asked parents 

to keep their children at home, wherever possible, and asked schools to remain open for those children of 

key workers ONLY AS A VERY LAST RESORT.  

All Saints’ PS will be used as a childcare facility for the children of identified Key Workers who attend.  

Teachers have prepared work packs for your children which will be available for collection from the school 

gates on a rota basis on TUESDAY 24th MARCH. Packs are to be collected from the front gates and there will 

be no access beyond this point. In order to avoid large gatherings of people at the school, a timetable for 

the collection of the work packs will be in operation and we ask that it is adhered to (see below). Please 

make sure that only one person at a time collects the work pack and we ask, for your own and others’ 

safety, to “Collect and Go” as quickly as possible rather than remaining outside the school.   

Contact with the school will remain available by phone from 9am -10am during weekdays (82243223) or by 

emailing me at abradley561@c2kni.net . 

Staff and governors are all trying our best to work around this unprecedented and serious threat that we 

are all facing and we will continue to support our key workers, you and your children for as long as 

possible. Things are changing daily so I’ll keep you updated of any changes to arrangements as and when 

they occur. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. I hope and pray that you and your families stay safe. 

Take care of you and yours. 

Anthony Bradley 

Acting Principal 
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The following arrangements will be in place for the collection of work packs on TUESDAY 24th MARCH. 

 

You, or a nominee, are asked to come ONLY during the designated time slot and all the packs for your 

family can be collected at your ELDEST CHILD’s time slot.  

 

P1:          12.00pm – 12.30pm 

P2/3:      12.30pm – 1.00pm  

P3/4:      1.00pm – 1.30pm 

P4/5:      1.30pm – 2.00:pm 

P5/6:      2.00pm  – 2.30pm 

Y6/7:      2:30pm – 3.00pm 

 

 

Thank you in anticipation of your cooperation at this difficult time. 

 

 


